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Fairfield Future Enrollment 

If you have younger children who are not already attending Fairfield Schools, please 

complete the information requested in this survey for Future Enrollment. 

 

This list gives us an approximate number of students who will eventually attend the 

Fairfield Schools.  It is also used to notify parents of the preschool lottery.  

 

Please click here to complete your child’s information. 

 

 

 
 

 

Fairfield Preschool Waiting List 2024-2025 
 

The preschool lottery is CLOSED for the 2024-2025 school year.   Applications have 

been mailed to parents.  Your child must be 4 years old by October 1, 2024 to attend 

preschool in 2024-2025. 

 

Please enter the information below if you would like to be added to the waiting list.  If 

an opening becomes available, you will be notified in the order your request was 

received.   

 

Should you have any questions regarding the preschool program, please feel free to 

contact Jane Serpico at serpicoj@fpsk6.org. 

 

Please click here to complete your child’s information. 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeYnDT6MzZp1x1p_7AhpQubwCoZdxAwPpuwi49Gfo-3pg2jLw/viewform?usp=sf_link
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